
Thank you for a nice week! Here are fliers and announcements: Newsletter 9.22.23.pdf  

Start With Hello week ends today.  We are so proud of our 5th greeters who said “hello” to all incoming 
students throughout the week.  We want to ensure that everyone knows they have someone they can 
count on when they come to school.  

Last night’s Back to School BBQ was a huge success.  Thank you to our OSO for their planning and to the 
families that contributed to the car show.  A Gold Medal Thank You goes to the Majeski family for their 
contributions this year and years past to establish this as tradition at OSW.  

Donations for Laps for Lance are open, and we are off to a roaring start.  Mrs. Tamosaitis will keep us all 
up to date on the journey.  We look forward to families joining us on October 20 for the full event. 

Announcements and sign-ups for afterschool activities are coming soon.  We have received great 
proposals from staff! 

Enjoy the three-day weekend! 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-EW4tzMpplORB5tX3JITeA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm7t8IP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPTdSUk04TThBMl9FJm1hbD02ZGJiZTE4YWVkNGZlNGM0YmM0M2Y5YWVmMzAxNGIzN2Q2YTY3ZmU1ZWE0ZjJkZGMzMDFhNjZjYTczYWQzY2M2VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-YirDWXet224Uhxra2Vyd2luQHdhdGVyZm9yZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

Joseph Macrino 
Principal 
jmacrino@waterfordschools.org 

Kathy Kerwin 
Secretary 
kkerwin@waterfordschools.org 

Wendy Doyon 
School Nurse 
wdoyon@waterfordschools.org 

Please don’t make any dismissal changes after 12:30pm unless it is an unavoidable emergency.  

SAVE THE DATE:  

Sept. 25 No School  

Oct. 11 School Picture Day  

Oct. 17 OSO Meeting 
(virtual and in person) 

Oct. 20 Laps with Lance 

 

Dear OSW Parents, 

As many of you may have heard, the government is planning on opening up free Covid test kits via 

COVID.gov as of MONDAY SEPTEMBER 25, 2023. 

How to prepare for a fall or winter Covid-19 surge 

Though late summer has brought a surge of Covid-19 due largely to new variants, it’s possible the 

fall and winter seasons may bring another uptick in infections. If you’re looking for ways to protect 

yourself in addition to stocking up on tests, updated booster shots are now available. 

The CDC recommends everyone ages 6 months and older receive a new Moderna or Pfizer  

vaccination to protect against serious illness.  

The symptoms for the latest Covid-19 variant making waves, EG.5 or “Eris,” are similar to those of 

previous strains and can include: 

Fatigue 

Sore throat 

Runny nose 

Fever 

Muscle aches 

Loss of taste and smell 

If you’re feeling under the weather with some or all of those symptoms, it’s a good idea to take a 

test. 

ANNUAL PRE K INFLUENZA VACCINATION is a REQUIREMENT for school attendance, and 

proof must be provided in writing prior to December 31, 2023 to allow your child to return from the 

Holiday break. . Please schedule your Pre K student for their vaccination early.  

Thank you, 

Wendy Doyon RN 

School Nurse  






















































